From: Sheila Pacione [mailto:sheila@ward43.org] 
Sent: Wednesday, June 27, 2018 12:44 PM
To: Richard Superfine; Erin Keane
Subject: 43rd Ward Report of Donation

Dear Comptroller Keane and Mr Superfine

The 43rd Ward office received $185 worth of packaged Girl Scout Cookies that we have accepted on behalf of the City of Chicago to put out and share with people of the City of Chicago.

Best Regards,

Sheila Pacione, Director of Constituent Services & Infrastructure

Alderman Michele Smith, Ward 43

